PRESS RELEASE, for immediate use, 11th December 2006.

                                    HULL ONE WORLD SHOP BUCKS THE TREND

Supporters of Fair Trade in Hull have voted with their purse (or credit card) and bought as much this year as they did last year, in spite of the problems being experienced by other traders in Hull City Centre.  

The reports in Hull Daily Mail (Monday 11th December) of retailers suffering severe contractions of their business have not been experienced in Hull’s Fair Trade outlet, the One World Shop.  Overall sales have remained in line with previous years.  When asked why, Chris Church, Operations and Finance Director said”, “We have fantastic support from our loyal customers, and from our agents in the local churches.  And every new customer in the shop is very impressed by the quality and range of products, by the warmth of our welcome, and by the tremendous good we are doing in building up communities in the Third World.  But if Hull people could get into town more easily and park at a sensible price, we would be able to lift even more people out of poverty and enable them to build up their self respect and dignity”.

The shop has been improved over the last few weeks by the recruitment of an experienced Shop Manager, Miss Anne Whiteley, who has brought in much needed retail expertise, but the main reason we buck the trend is that Hull people support Fair Trade.  There is a tremendously generous spirit in Hull, born of the years of hardship following the war.  In Hull, people matter more than money.

Contributing to the success of Hull’s One World Shop are the products in the shop, all of which are wonderful.  From warm Yak Wool coats and scarves, through beautiful hand carved wooden plates and bowls to brilliantly cheerful children’s jigsaws, every one of the products brings a story of people struggling to make a living.  Something like 40 families in the Third World rely on this one tiny retail outlet for their living, from cocoa farmers in Ghana to wood carvers in Argentina, coffee farmers in Uganda to tailors and weavers in K.V. Kuppam in southern India.

So Hull should be proud of the success of the One World Shop, it is a real statement of what we stand for, “People Before Profit”.

Anne Whiteley, the new Shop Manager said: “People before Profit” applies to our customers as well.  We want people to ask about the products, we want people to come into the shop and not feel pressurised to buy, we want people to feel happy about spending money here, so that the whole chain from the farmers and artisans in Tanzania and Peru to the end consumers and the children on Christmas day, all feel they are loved and wanted, not trodden on and de-valued.

Peter Church

General Manager, Hull One World Shop.
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